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Hello, 

 

I am writing today in firm opposition of this proposed bill. One of Oregon’s finest 

pieces of political infrastructure is our ability to mail in our votes. It is cheap, allows 

for more time to give thoughtful consideration to our votes, and allows us to vote at a 

time that is convenient - this is critical for anyone who works, or just has a busy 

lifestyle. I cannot overstate how critical it is to maintaining our democracy, and how 

small the risk of voter fraud is in comparison. 

 

Please, for the love of Oregon and the nation, do NOT move forward with this bill. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Kathryn Azorr 


